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  Nominate Someone For  
       Golden Acorn   
                  Or  

            Outstanding Educator  
 

Please help us recognize our amazing volunteers and teachers 

that we have at Creekside by nominating them for one of these 

PTSA awards. Have you noticed that one volunteer is at school all 

the time? Or, does your child have a teacher that you think is 

amazing? Now is your chance to recognize and thank them. 

Please have submissions in by March 2nd 

  

You can fill out nomination forms online using the link below or 

stop by the PTSA bulletin board to pick one up. Completed forms 

can be placed in the PTSA box located in the office.  

http://creeksideptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Page/Pta/PTSA%20Aw

ards?GoBackUrl=%2fPageManager%2fViewAll. 

                                            

Please have submission in by March 2nd! 
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    Board of Directors 
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Secretary 
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Cultural Fair Event 

 

  PTSA proudly shares… 



 
 

 

 

Thank you volunteers for your hard work and for enriching our Creekside Community showing us your 

beautiful countries. It’s like traveling around the world in one night! 

Thank you to the PTSA for giving us the opportunity to show a little bit of our Country! 

Thank you to my amazing team:  Gabriela Sanchez, Ma. Jesus Piñeirua and Ana Luisa Campa. For your 

hard work and dedication! 

Thank you to our Principal, teachers, and staff for your assistance and letting us show you our roots! 

Thank you Mr. Dave for your help in having everything ready on time! 

 
 



 

 

 

 

Leadership role on the Creekside PTSA 

Board 

Interested in taking on a leadership role on the Creekside PTSA Board? 

Our Nominations Committee is looking for PTSA members who would be interested in taking on one 

of the following roles: 

President or Co-President 

VP Fundraising or Co-VP Fundraising 

Benefits:  

• Help shape the direction of Creekside's PTSA efforts.   

• Work with a great group of board members who can help transition the new member into this role. 

• Make a difference in the lives of our students!  

If you would like to learn more, contact Stefanie Hill at stefanie_hill2@yahoo.com. 

Dining for Kids – March 7th at Ohana! 

 

Join us for Lunch and/or Dinner on March 7th at Ohana!  A portion of your bill will be donated to the 

Issaquah Schools Foundation where it will go directly to the programs that benefit your 

kids!  Remember to mark your calendars - Give yourself a break from planning dinner on the first 

Wednesday of the month - Dining for Kids has you covered!  

mailto:stefanie_hill2@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

  
       
        Box Tops Winners! 

Thank you to the 215 students that brought in Box Tops for the PTSA contest.  We collected 

7,360 Box Tops.  The grade winners are the following: 

• The Kindergarten winner is Ms. Yea 

• The First grade winner is Ms. Rockwell 

• Second grade winner is Ms. Emsky 

• The Third grade winner is Ms. Gelbrich 

• The Fourth grade winner is Ms. Phillips 

• The Fifth grade winner is Ms. Suarez 

Please continue to clip Box Tops.  Thank you again for your support! 

                                                                               

              SAVE THE DATES 

 

     March 02          Nomination for Golden Acorn 

March 07          Dining for Kids 

March 09          Math Cool Competition 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math Club 

The Creekside Math Club has been working hard this year. They took their 4th Math Olympiad Exam 

yesterday and are busy preparing for the big Math is Cool competition in Auburn on March 9th. 
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